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NEW ROAD CONSTRUCTION, NEW ENTRANCE & SECURITY.

 

Following a meeting with Intaprop on 4 August LPCA were informed

that the road structure for the Linbro Park South

commercial/office development will commence next month,

September.  Intaprop will construct a 4 lane road from the

southern PWV 3 frontage road across Clifford Ave as far as the

northern boundary of 78 Clulee.  There will be a temporary road

deviation adjacent to Clifford for properties this road east of

Clulee to access their properties during the estimated 6 month

construction period.  On completion of these new roads works,

Clifford will be totally closed off from Clulee and properties

east of Clulee will only have access via Gordon and Douglas back

onto Clifford.  LPCA raised the question of tarring Douglas Road

between Gordon and Clifford. Nothing is yet resolved, but

Intaprop are consulting with JRA regarding an improved
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Intaprop are consulting with JRA regarding an improved

satisfactory road surface.  The construction will necessitate

the removal of both walls between Clifford and the frontage road

(M54).  Intaprop have agreed to relocate our security wall to

Douglas Road north. 
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